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4 March 2025 
Dear Families, 

  

Elevate Education – Study Skills Workshop & Free Parent Webinars 
 

To support effective revision over the Easter break, we have arranged an interactive Study Skills Workshop 
for our Year 11 students on Friday, 4 April. This session, delivered by Elevate Education, will focus on 

essential independent study skills, motivation, well-being, and exam preparation techniques.  
 

In addition, parents and carers can access free monthly live webinars from Elevate Education, designed 

to help you support your child’s learning at home. These webinars have been attended by over 12,000 parents 
each term and offer valuable insights into reinforcing study habits outside of school.  

 
Upcoming Parent Webinar – Exam Preparation  

        Tuesday, 11 March  

         6:00 – 7:00pm  

This session will cover:  

✔ How to help your child prioritise high-impact revision to maximise marks  

✔ Effective time management strategies to avoid last-minute cramming  

✔ How to use past papers to improve exam performance  

    Click here to register for free  

  
If you can’t attend the live session, you can still sign up and Elevate will send you a recording the following 

afternoon.   
  

Exam Compliance and Final Preparations– Parent Information Meeting  

As we approach the 2025 public examinations, we invite Year 11 parents and carers to attend an 
important meeting outlining the exam compliance regulations that all examination centres must follow, 

as set by the Joint Council for Qualifications (JCQ). We will additionally be discussing in-school 
arrangements during the summer examinations. 

 

        Thursday, 24 April  

         5:30pm  

      Main Hall  

 

To register your attendance at this event, please sign up here. Your attendance will help ensure that both 
students and parents/carers are fully informed about the expectations and requirements for the upcoming 

exams.  
 

Thank you for your continued support.  
 

Yours faithfully,  

  
 

Emma Ashman-Clark  
Deputy Headteacher  

 

 

 

https://go.elevateeducation.com/ukwebinars
https://forms.office.com/e/06cgB14M34

